

Ku-ring-gai Youth Services invite young people with special needs to attend our Discobility - Spooky social event. Come and join in a night of laughter, celebration and new friendships!

A light dinner and snacks will be available. Carers, friends and family welcome!

(Note: Carers, friends and family do not need to pay an entry fee. However, please email us at youth@kmc.nsw.gov.au how many would be attending for catering reasons.)

Bookings close: Friday 6 April (no ticket sales at the door)

9424 0981

youth@kmc.nsw.gov.au

kmc.nsw.gov.au/discobility

facebook.com/kcyouthservices



